
 
 

 

RE: RESULTS OF THE HEALTHY EATING SURVEY 

 

Dear Parents  

 

Please see attached the results of the survey carried out to determine whether 

the small Friday treat will remain as a feature of the school going forward.  As 

you can see the results were overwhelmingly in favour of retaining this.   

 

I have also included the results of the parallel survey we carried out with the 

children.   

 

Kind Regards, 

Adrian Ormsby  

____________________  

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

RESULTS OF THE PARENT SURVEY 

 

RESULTS OF THE CHILDRENS SURVEY  

 



 
 

 

What are your thoughts about a Friday treat. Would you be happy if it was 
stopped?​13 responses 

No, I think it is good to have a treat, as it's rewarding to have one after a full week of hard work. 

No. I think that bringing a small treat is OK because it is only once a week. 

i honestly don't think its necessary to get rid of it at all. 

i think it is a good idea and it would be a shame if it stopped 

No I think the children should be able to bring a treat for Fridays. 

no because it is nice to have a treat after a hard working week. 

i wouldn't be happy if it was stopped because it is good to have a treat on a Friday after the 
week of work. 

Yes I think its a good idea to have a treat on a Friday. 

Its nice to have a treat at the end of the week so the treat should STAY. 

No it should be the same. 

It would make sense to stop the idea of treats on Friday but kids being kids,it would be nice to 

keep it 

you should only be allowed one treat per week 

I like being able to bring something sweet in on a Friday. 

 


